
We renew ourselves! 
We change! 
We improve!  
It is a pleasure to communicate to all our distinguished customers, that in order to better 
serve you, from November 9th we will be attending your transportation needs from 
Greenway Intermodal. 
We have worked hard to evaluate and correct our weaknesses and turn them into strengths, 
in order to offer a guaranteed and high quality service to your company. 
Our goal is to meet all the expectations of our customers with punctuality, kindness and 
professionalism. 

With Greenway from this November 9th all our clients will have: 
- Immediate information on cargo availability. 
- Expedited freight quotes by email and website 
- Control of cargo status with access to immediate response 
- Timely delivery of invoice and POD 
- Emergency line 24/7 

With the aim of serving you better, we have formed a team of professionals both in the 
administrative and operational part, with the ability to meet all the high demands of your 
company. 

-   Juan C. Del Alcazar - CEO 
-  Edward Santiago - Operation Manager 
-  Andy Mayorga - Driver Manager 
-  Diana Del Alcazar - Finance & Account Manager 
-   Middey Ulloa-Santos - Customer Service Manager 
- Carlos Conde - Information Systems Manager 
- Jose Paredes - Truck and Trailer Maintenance Manager 

With all these improvements we look forward to serving you and having your confidence to 
move, more than your loads, your good name around country!  
Trust your business in the hands of our professional drivers and help us to fulfill our motto: 

GO GREEN, GO SAFE, GO FAR AWAY!

TO OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS:

November, 2020

Will be a pleasure to serve you. 

Juan C. Del Alcazar 
CEO 


